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East Lancashire Masonic Charity
Hewlett Court

Newcombe Road

Holcombe Brook

Bury

BLO 9XJ

12th February 2018
ELMC Grant

Dear Chad

2016/7
Annabelle’s Challenge

RECEIVEp
14 FEB 2018

Thank you to the ELMC for the very generous donation of £1,000 to Annabelle’s Challenge.

It was a pleasure to meet with Bury District Charity Steward, Steve Clark, to talk about the work we do and

Annabelle was delighted to accept the cheque on behalf of the charity.

This grant will be going directly towards a planned Retreat Weekend for patients and families affected by
vascular Ehlers-Danlos syndrome (vascular EDS), a rare life-threatening genetic condition.

The weekend event to be held in September 2018 will enable approximately 30 families (110 individuals) to
come together in one location to provide much needed support including sharing experiences on living with
this rare disease, we are also providing talks & updates on vascular EDS through our medical advisory team.

I have enclosed a photo of the cheque presentation and receipt for the donation, post event we will forward
photo’s taken during the weekend. We would also be delighted to welcome Steve to the event during the
weekend to witness first-hand the positive impact that this donation will have on our families thanks to the

Bury Freemasons.

Yours sincerely
CYared Griffin

Founder & CEO

Copy: Mr Steve Clark

Annabelle’s Challenge
5 Wilby Close, Bury, Lancashire BL8 TXU
T: 0161 207 8337 E: info@annabelleschallenge.org
Freephone Helpline 0800 917 8495
www.AnnabellesChallenge.org
Registered Charity No. 1157074
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